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Grindmaster-Cecilware	2018	Pricing	
		
		
To	Our	Valued	Customers,	
		
Grindmaster-Cecilware	continuously	strives	to	provide	the	best	value	and	solutions	across	our	strong	
product	portfolio	of	brands	–	Grindmaster®,	Cecilware®,	Crathco®,	and	American	Metal	Ware®.	We	work	
diligently	to	maintain	our	pricing	integrity	and	provide	the	best	possible	pricing	for	our	product	lines,	
however,	we	must	make	adjustments	based	on	market	factors	including	increasing	raw	material,	labor,	
and	healthcare	costs.	
		
Effective	January	1,	2018,	Grindmaster-Cecilware	will	be	increasing	prices	across	some	of	our	product	
categories,	which	will	result	in	average	increase	of	3%.	Specific	model	pricing	will	be	communicated	in	
the	near	future.	
	


